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Benjamin Buckley

From: Chris Stommel <castommel@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 4:47 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: Gary Brownell
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Letter of Support: Improvements at 2108 Burns, Indian Village, Detroit

June 8, 2023 
 
Historic District Commission 
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808 
Detroit, MI 48226 
 
Subject: Improvements at 2108 Burns, Indian Village, Detroit 
 
Dear HDC Detroit, 
 
As a longterm resident of Indian Village and as a current Trustee and Treasurer of the Indian Village 
Historical Collections, I write to convey my support to the proposed home improvement project at 
2108 Burns, Detroit. 
 
After reviewing the plans that its owner Mr. Gary Brownell has submitted, it is my view that significant 
care and thought has been put into this project.  I believe those plans are well-adapted to the historic 
requirements of Indian Village, and that the project will contribute to an appropriate evolution of our 
historic district.    
 
I urge HDC Detroit to give full approval to this project, and thank you in advance for your 
consideration of public  and neighborhood input.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Christopher Stommel 
2950 Iroquois St. 
Detroit MI, 48214 
castommel@yahoo.com 
248-318-6370 
 


